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10/13/2017 
 

Letter of Response to Agency Review Comments  
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Vertical Bridge has addressed the agency review comments as noted below: 

• PCD Project Manager - Redline Mineral Certificate – I included a copy of the notice letter that was sent to 
the mineral owner as requested 

• Pikes Peak Regional Building Department – A 911 address was received and we updated the following 
documents as requested: 

o Application 
o Letter of Intent 
o Site Plan Drawings 

 
 
 

Respectfully, 

Darren Hunter  
Darren Hunter 
913-634-1245 
Centerline Solutions, Inc. on behalf of Vertical Bridge  
& Falcon School District No 49, Property Owner 


